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Greetings,  

I know you probably weren’t expecting 
a second newsletter in August, but we 
need your support.  

We have applied for a Pick My Project 
community grant to upgrade the toilets 
at the Centre. For those of you who 
have used the toilets, I am sure you will 
agree with me that they are long overdue 
for some attention. I am advised that 
they are the original toilets and the 
Centre is now nearly 35 years old. It is 
important to us that everyone that 
comes to the Centre has access to clean, 
modern and compliant bathroom 
facilities. After all, we are often the first 
port of call for visitors to the area and 
we want to make a good impression.   

Also, as there are no free, publicly 
available hot showers in Mornington, 
we are looking to include a shower, 
particularly for our more vulnerable and 
disadvantaged clients who may not 
otherwise have access to one.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

So, if you are over 16 and reside within 
50 km of the Centre then….. 

WE NEED YOUR VOTE 

Our project is called Clean 
Impressions and can be accessed 
through the following link:  

https://pickmyproject.vic.gov.au/roun
ds/pick-my-project/ideas/clean-
impressions 

You will need to register for a Pick My 
Project account and then vote for your 
three favourite project ideas in the local 
area. I encourage you to pick ours.  

You might also like to encourage others 
you know, to vote for our project. If you 
are involved in another group or 
organisation, you might ask them to 
support our application. The more votes 
we get, the more likely we are to be 
funded.  

Voting has opened and will close at 5pm 
on Monday 17th September, 2018.  

 
Happy Voting! 
 
 

Stuart Davis-Meehan  
Manager 
 
 


